
 
 
 
 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 
 
Date:   May 20, 2021 
 
Subject:  DC Medicaid Promoting Interoperability Program  
 
 
Please see the notice below from the District of Columbia Department of Health Care 
Finance (DHCF) regarding Program Year 2021 for the DC Medicaid Promoting 
Interoperability Program. 
 



 

 
 
 




